
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

2. OPAWA ROAD (GARLANDS ROAD TO CURRIES ROAD) 
 
 The Board considered a report informing it of the outcome of consultation undertaken regarding the 

upgrading of Opawa Road between Garlands Road and Curries Road. 
 
 The Board decided to recommend to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee that officers 

be required to resolve the issues relating to the enhancement of  service lanes and off road paths for 
cyclists and pedestrians, prior to this work commencing. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


